
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – RESURGE & ROCABELLA 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – FRIDAY, 7 AUGUST 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Co-Trainer’s Mr. T & C. McEvoy have notified 
Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards of the following: 
 
 
RESURGE – Following the gelding’s last race start at Gawler on Friday, 25 October 
2019, RESURGE underwent surgery to correct kissing spine. RESURGE has 
returned to work and is accepted to race at Murray Bridge, Saturday 08 August 
2020. 
 
 
ROCABELLA - Following the filly’s last race start at Morphettville on Monday, 09 
March 2020, ROCABELLA underwent minor throat surgery. ROCABELLA will 
continue to be spelled.  
 
 
 
 
S B Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
07 August 2020 

 


